
I just wanted to weigh in on the Centennial Airport noise issue (or non-issue).  
Having lived in Greenwood Village for a while now, I can tell you that the airport 
is hardly noticeable from where I live.  I think that banning aircraft would 
definitely be detrimental economically for the area.  Additionally, a Noise Office, 
as proposed would be a complete waste of money, no matter who is paying for it.  
 
I fully support no changes to the airport and airspace.
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